
“A mother is clothed with strength and 
dignity, laughs without fear of the future. 
When she speaks, her words are wise and 
she gives instructions with kindness.” —
Proverbs. There’s no love like the love our 
mothers have shown to us, nor like love. 
those of us who are mothers have toward 
our own children. It’s an extraordinary 
circle of blessings.  
In honor of Mother’s Day, we’re planning a 
Tea Party. We want all our resident 
mothers, grandmothers, and great 

grandmothers to feel cherished and valued. 
Many of us will not only enjoy the day, but 

take time to remember our mothers if they’re no longer with us. To 
all our moms at Sweetbriar Villa, we love and appreciate you and 
can’t wait to show you how much. Honorably, it’s appropriate that 
in the same month that we honor mothers, we also commemorate 
Memorial Day, honoring those members of the military who paid 
the ultimate price in service to our nation. Thank you to all who 
served, and remember those who gave all to preserve the 
freedoms we enjoy today. We are so happy to extend a very warm 
welcome to Joan S., Joan W, and Juanita S. We hope that they will 
feel very much at home and we look forward to spending time 
getting to know each of them. 
 

A Note from the Executive Director 

Nicole Hampl, 
Executive Director  

Residents 

Staff 

• David : May 2 

• Matthew : May 13 

• Anna : May 30 

• Michelle : May 8 

• Carlos : May 10 

• April : May 23 

In our Resident Spotlight is our very own 
Jean. She has shined her radiant smile and 
personality through Sweetbriar since she 
moved in, in 2023. Jean is from San Luis 
Obispo, Ca.  She grew up  on the coast of 
California. She has always loved the beach 
by the sea. Jean moved to Oregon on 
Thanksgiving in 1964 and has never left as 
her heart is on the Oregon Coast. We are so 
happy to have you a part of our Sweetbriar 
Family, Jean! 

Marva “Jean” 

Our Employee of the month is Marcie. 
Marcie has the beautiful smile you see when 
you first come into Sweetbriar.  She has 
called Oregon home since 1968. She has two 
daughters, a step daughter, and seven 
grandbabies who light up her life. Marcie’s 
consistent smile, positive attitude, and caring 
nature have completed our leadership team 
as well as our residents’ lives, daily. We are 
so happy to have you as part of our Team, 
Marcie! 

Marcie E., Administrative Assistant 

       

Team Member Spotlight 

Resident Spotlight 

At right: Our 
wonderful RN 
Ariel with 
Matthew and 
David getting 
into the Easter 
spirit.  

Below: Some of our amazing Sweetbriar Team: DJ, Kim, Sarah,  
Rebecca, Sabrina, and Marcie during Spirit Week. 



Our mission is to create and maintain comfortable, caring environments for those who depend on us.  

 

5/12 Mother’s 

Day Tea Party  

1 pm to 3 pm. 

Family and 

friends welcome. 

Please RSVP to 

541.225.0200. 

 

5/20 Timothy  

Patrick Performs 

from 2:30 pm to 

3:30 pm. 

 

5/27 Memorial 

Day BBQ at 

Noon. Family and 

friends, please 

RSVP to 

541.225.0200. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


